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Dear 5th, 6th, 7th & 8th grade Parents,

The Youth Flag Football League at Trinity Christian School is almost here! I’m looking forward to working with each of you over the course of this season and I’m praying for the impact God will have on the families through this league.  Here are some details for the upcoming season leading up to the first games in January…

The Trinity Football League Draft is going to be Monday, January 9. The league coordinators will be holding the draft so that teams will be split up as evenly as possible. Only league coordinators will attend the draft. Once players are drafted to a team, you will receive a final roster with contact information from me. Rosters will be available the next day via email on Friday January 6th.

Games will begin on Monday January 9th if we have a team. Games will be played between 3 and 4:15pm. A schedule with all the teams will be available once I have all the rosters set. 

Players will receive a reversible game jersey. The jerseys will be available on Monday January 9th before the first game.

 The league fee is $40 per player. Checks can be made out to Daniel Nielsen and can be given to me in 3 different ways. 

1) directly to me. I am available from 11:30am-2:50pm

2) placed in my box 

3) given to Rhonda Rudolph in the school office.

In a couple of weeks I will send out another email with the league rules and league schedule. It would be beneficial for everyone involved if parents and players both looked over the rules carefully so that we all know what is expected from the players. After the draft I will know how many players we have and I will be sending out the league rosters as well. We will play for approximately 8 weeks. 

Thank you and Merry Christmas! I am looking forward to the Trinity Flag Football League!

Daniel Nielsen

Coach Daniel Nielsen

Trinity Christian Sports

509-643-2037

daniel.nielsen47@gmail.com
 “So whether you eat or drink or whatever you do, do it all for the glory of God.” 
1 Corinthians 10:31
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